
Town of Sterling 
Office of the Town Clerk 

1 Park St, Butterick Municipal Bldg. 
Sterling Massachusetts  01564 

Home of ‘Mary had a Little Lamb’ 
Tel 978 422 8111 ext 2307 

Email TownClerk@Sterling-ma.gov 
 
 

PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST FORM 
 

All public records request will be responded to within ten (10) business days after receipt of 
request.  Further time to obtain the information may be necessary, or additional information 

may be required, or an estimate of fees required to fulfill the complete request. 
 
Pursuant to Public Records Law all exemptions will be redacted from any and all material being released. 
 
Date of Request:  
 
Description of  
Materials Sought: 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name of Requestor: 

 
Address, City, Zip: 

 
Phone number:                   Fax number: 
 
Email:  
 
Please be as specific as possible when requesting information: 
  COPY OF RECORDS (.05 per page plus search, redact and/or copy fee) 
 

  OTHER / ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

mailto:TownClerk@Sterling-ma.gov

	Date of Request: April 30, 2024
	Name of Requestor: Stephanie Jablonsky
	Address City Zip: 700 Pennsylvania Avenue SE, Suite 340, DC 20003
	Phone number: 215-717-3473 
	Fax number: 
	OTHER  ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: This request is made on behalf of the FIRE, a nonprofit organization that aims to defend and sustain the individual rights of all Americans to free speech. We request a waiver of any fees. If the public is to be afforded the opportunity to participate in town meetings, they need to understand the policies governing public participation, otherwise they run the risk of being cut off from the microphone or being removed from the meeting. The records are not sought for a commercial interest. If you elect to charge a fee, please provide a cost estimate and a W9 form.
	Brief Discription: Any town ordinance, rule, or policy delineating how members of the public should conduct themselves in public comment periods in town meetings.  The records pertain to a matter of public importance and current debate. In anticipation of the next annual Special Town Meeting on May 6, 2024, providing expedited production of the records will facilitate the public understanding of any decorum policies so that they may prepare accordingly during the public comment period. Any undue delay in production will undermine the purpose of the public records laws, which serve to allow public input and oversight of government affairs.  
	check box: 
	Email: stephanie.jablonsky@thefire.org
	Cost: 


